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Dates for Diaries 

The important dates for the whole year are now available on Dojo and the 
school website: 
 
https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-for-theyear/140458 
 
 

Attendance Competition 

Each class from Reception – Year 6 are 
now part of our ‘Attendance 
Competition’.  Each time all the 
children in the class are in school for a 
full day, they receive a letter from the 
word ‘attendance’.  Once they have 
collected all the letters their class can 
have a Non-Uniform Friday.  So far, 
Year 6 are in the lead with 4 letters, so 
let’s see who can be the first class to 
have a non-uniform day!    

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 

There will be a Macmillan Coffee Afternoon in 
school on Thursday 28th September at 2.30pm.  
We would love to see as many of you there as 
possible. 

PE Kit & Uniform 

The children have looked very smart in their 
uniforms this week.  Please ensure they are 
wearing the correct uniform of white polo t-shirt, 
grey trousers, shorts or skirts, plain black shoes 
and a blue jumper.  Please send in a PE kit to 
keep on their peg for the half term.  This is black 
shorts and a white t-shirt.  Please do not send 
your child into school already wearing their PE 
kit. 
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